GOVERNMENT OF KARNATAKA
KARNATAKA FOREST DEPARTMENT
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY CONSERVATOR OF FORESTS,
DHARWAD DIVISION, DHARWAD-580008

Phone: (Off) - 0836-2447092 email: dcf_dwd@yahoo.co.in
Sl. No: C3/IIT Dharwad/CR- /2019-20/2020-21 Date:25-03-2021
- To,

NAGESH R IYER,

Dean (IPS) and visiting professor,

Indian Institute of Technology, Dharwad
P. B. road, Near high court

Dharwad- 580011.

Dear sir,

Subject: Regarding fixing stone pillars on the ground around
proposed diversion land.
Ref: 1  Your office letter no IITDH/IPS/PC/Forest/2020-21/23
dated: 16-10-2020.
9  ACF Dharwad and RFO Dharwad report dated: 25-03-
2021.

With reference to above subject & reference (1) you had
given an undertaking to physically mark on the ground the
proposed diversion area at the time of submitting the hard copy
of proposal to this office, On physical verification by the Range
Forest Officer, Dharwad and Deputy Range Forest Officer,
Mandihal on 15-03-2021, it is observed that the proposed area
for diversion has not been physically marked on the spot. Hence
it is directed to physically mark the proposed diversion area on
spot and inform the undersigned for the further action on the
proposal.

With Best regards,

Yours sincerely

-

i’
A >/
Deput;‘gé%ﬁ@ator of Forests,

Dhgr)%ad Division Dharwad



